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Beatrix Farrand was featured in Women Garden Designers, 1900 to Present by Kristina 
Taylor. The chapter features two photos of the terrace garden by Carolyn Hollenbeck. 
Kristina has asked to be included in the BFS 2016 program schedule. 

The July/August 2015 issue of The American Gardener, the magazine of the American 
Horticultural Society, features an article by June Mays entitled “Garland Farm: Bar 
Harbor’s Little Know Treasure”. Carolyn contributed photos to that article as well.  

Carolyn and I have been working with Annegret Stolba of Places of Spirit, a german 
magazine planning a brief piece on Beatrix Farrand in an upcoming issue in their 
“LEGENDS in design” column. We have provided a couple photos but they would like 
to have more to choose from. We will close out that request in the next few days. 

BFS Newsletters from prior to 2015 have been removed from the BFS storage space 
and are no longer being retained. They are available on the BFS web site for viewing 
and printing. Five copies of each were retained for archiving. Prior year solicitation 
media were also removed, with copies kept for archiving. 

A significant number of copies of the Cultural Landscape Report remain in storage and 
should be evaluated for retention at the end of the summer. 

A number of copies of Restoring the Terrace Garden at Garland Farm 2007-2011 
remain in storage and should also be evaluated for retention beyond archival copies at 
the end of the summer. It could be digitized, of course, and added to the web site for 
viewing. 

A number of copies of The Beatrix Farrand Society remain in storage and should also 
be evaluated for retention beyond archival copies at the end of the summer. It could 
be digitized, of course, and added to the web site for viewing. 

Facebook was up to 160 members as of yesterday. It appears it could be a good way to 
communicate with followers of BFS. Of interest, there are five (of nine) board 
members that have joined the community and seven (of twenty seven) advisors. 

Shirley will be changing the password for the board members’ section to the BFS web 
site on August 3rd. I will forward the password to board members following today’s 
meetings. 
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